
Let’s 
Light up a Life 

Together...
In a year that has brought so many challenges for us 
all and to ensure our community remains safe this 
year we will be bringing Light up a Life to you in the 
comfort of your home.

Join us for our special recorded services on:

Registered Charity No. 1082798 & 1115439

wsbhospices.co.uk/lualathome

Sunday 22 November,
St Andrew’s Church 

3.00pm

Friday 4 December, 
Woking Hospice (non-religious) 

3.00pm

Links to both services will be on our website and social media 
channels and available to view until the end of December.


